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COMMUNITY SUPPORT PROGRAM (CSP) 
               ACTIVITES FOR THE MONTH OF AUGUST 2024 
 
 
 

1. 14th AUGUST INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION: 
The Student Support Center (SSC) at Bahria University Karachi campus 
successfully hosted a flag hosting ceremony on 14th August 2024, at 
Main Entrance of Quaid Block. On this special Independence Day, we 
had students from the CSP Club, Debating Club, and Music Club. The 
event showcased the talents of these students through their thought-
provoking speeches and music performances. Additionally, Ms. Sadaf 
Fatima faculty from Humanities & Social Sciences Department also 
graced the occasion with her inspiring speech, making the ceremony a 
resounding success. The collective efforts of the participants and 
organizers made a memorable and patriotic celebration.   

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 



2. PLANTATION DRIVE AT ARC PARKING AREA BUKC: 

The Community Support Program successfully conducted a Plantation 

Drive in collaboration with Dar-e-Khidmat Foundation, which was held on 

21st August 2024 at ARC Parking Area BUKC, students were given 3 

CSP hours for this activity. 

 
a. This initiative aimed to promote sustainability and 

environmental consciousness within our community, our main 
aim of plantation drive at ARC parking area was for our staff 
and security guards who work in extreme heat, we 
implemented a “Tree Plantation Activity” to counterbalance 
the environmental conditions and provide a shaded refuge for 
them in the years to come. 
 

b. Throughout the day, we witnessed an enthusiastic audience of 
faculty members, staff, students, and our SSC team who 
actively participated in planting a variety of plants. 
 

c. Together, we planted approximately 50+ trees, which will 
contribute significantly to the         preservation and enhancement of 
our natural surroundings.  

 
d. A collection of pictures showcasing the spirit and enthusiasm 

exhibited by  our community members, faculty, & students 
during the plantation drive is shown below; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


